Exhibit 1

In connection with the renewal application for Station WI2XAH:

- It is requested that the Stop Buzzer information at Special Condition 3 be updated to add
Mr. Sean Hallinan, as follows:

(3) The designated point of contact to terminate the systems if interference occurs

is Sean-Hallinan(603)361-5959; George Moynihan 603-689-8630 and BAE
Systems Emergency Services Center 603-885-3842.

- The current contact POC for the contract activity supported by this license is as follows:

Andrew Alvarado
PMS435 BLQ-10 Project Manager
andrew.t.alvarado@navy.mil

andrew.t.alvarado2@navy.smil.mil
Office: 202-781-3691



